

November 1, 2022

Heather L. Guidry, CRCM Colonial Savings Foundations 2600 W. Freeway Fort Worth, TX 76102

Dear Heather,

Thank you, and Colonial Savings Foundation, for your generous gift supporting the Ryan Family YMCA's Afterschool Programs and educational services provided to the children and families in our community.

When you give to the YMCA, you create opportunities for all! By providing access to Y programs and services, collaborating with education partners to support the academic success of students, connecting the whole community through wellness initiatives and continuing our work developing the next generation of leaders - the Y does what we do best - build people, and in turn strengthen our community.

Every gift received at the Y is used to make a meaningful, enduring impact. Your support helps make that possible.

Please contact me at (817) 566-1075 if I can be of any assistance. Thank you so much for your support.

In appreciation,

Senior VP/Chief Development Officer

Please use this letter as your tax receipt

Total Gift:

\$1,500.00

Date Received: November 1, 2022

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

YMCA Federal I.D. No. 75-0827471